
William A. Hough High School  

And The School Leadership Team  

Proudly Present 

A Look at 21st Century Teaching & Learning 

 

 

Who? 

All parents & guardians of 

students at Hough 

What? 

Please join us to hear brief 

presentations from teachers 

about personalized learning, 

differentiation and technology 

Where? 

Hough High School 
Learning Commons, 2nd floor 

When? 

Monday, April 20, 2015 

6:00-7:30 

Why? 

To learn about the various 

strategies your child’s teachers 

are using such as Google 

Classroom, Kahoot, Memrise, 

Quia, Google sites and more! 

 

Please contact Jessica Savage with 

questions 

Jessica.Savage@cms.k12.nc.us 


